
Malcolm Roberts 
180 Haven Road 
Pullenvale   QLD   4069 
 
 
 
Tuesday, April 16th, 2013 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Senator Dean Smith 
PO Box 930 
West Perth   WA   6872 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Senator Smith: 
 
Thank you for your prompt reply dated February 14th, 2013.  
 
The attached copy of my recent exchange of correspondence with Greg Combet will be of 
interest to you in fulfilling your responsibility to protect taxpayer funds. Greg Combet’s 
department grossly misrepresents climate and science. That’s documented. 
 
I’d be pleased to meet with you to discuss Greg Combet’s letter. I can reveal the 
government’s vulnerability and ways to protect and secure the opposition’s position. 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Original personally signed 
 
 
Malcolm Roberts 
BE (Hons), MBA (Chicago) 
Fellow AICD, MAIM, MAusIMM, MAME (USA), MIMM (UK), Fellow ASQ (USA, Aust) 
Phone: 04 1964 2379  malcolmr@conscious.com.au  www.conscious.com.au 
 
 
Enclosures: Correspondence with Greg Combet and attachment thereto 


